
 

 

St. Mary’s Secondary School  

ANNUAL ADMISSION NOTICE FOR 2024-25  
 

Copies of the school’s Admission Policy and the Application Form for Admission for the 2024-

25 school year are available as follows:  

 

To download at: www.stmarysbaldoyle.org  

On request: By emailing info@stmarysbaldoyle.org  or writing to: St. Mary’s Secondary 

School, Baldoyle, Dublin 13.  

 

Part 1:  Admissions to the 2024/2025 school year 

Application and Decision Dates for admission to 1st Year for 2024-25 

 

 1. The school will commence accepting applications for admission on   2nd October 

2023 

 2. The school will cease accepting applications for  

admission on   

23rd October 

2023 

 3. 

 

Applicants will be notified in writing of the decision on their 

application by  

10th November 

2023 

 4. Applicants must confirm acceptance of an offer of admission by  24th November 

2023 

*Failure by an applicant to accept an offer within the prescribed period above may result in 

the offer being withdrawn. 

 

Note: The school will consider and issue decisions on late applications in accordance with 

the school’s admission policy.  

 

 

 

http://www.stmarysbaldoyle.org/
mailto:info@stmarysbaldoyle.org


Number of places being made available in the 2024/25 school year 

 

The number of places being made available in 1st year is 

 

57 

The number of residential places is (boarding schools only) 

 

N/A 

The number of non-residential places is (boarding schools only) 

 

N/A 

The number of places being made available in the special class catering for 

students  

N/A 

 

 

 

Part 2: Admissions to the 2023/2024 School Year 

 

Number of places in 1st year for the 2023/24 school year was 30 

 

The number of places for 1st year that were offered and accepted  30 

 
 
 
Breakdown of applications in the previous year (only required if the school was 

oversubscribed in the previous year) 

To date, St. Mary’s Secondary School has not been oversubscribed.  

 

 


